CITY & TOWNSHIP OF AVON NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Joint Planning Board of the City of Avon and Avon Township will hold a meeting on Monday, July 22, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310). At 7:05 PM there will be a Public Hearing to consider a request by Nate Hylla-Kanati Land Management to rezone a property on Norway Road (PID 03.01009.0010) from A-40 to Commercial in order to construct a warehouse for a business. The JPB may discuss other business regarding the Orderly Annexation Area as permitted by law. The Avon Township Supervisors may attend this meeting.

The Township Hall is handicap-accessible and this meeting is open to the public. The meeting is also available via Zoom at the following URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8325486945 (PIN –AvonTown).

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 clerk@avontownship.org

Jodi Austing-Traut, City Administrator 140 Stratford St. E., PO Box 69, Avon, MN 56310 jodi.a@cityofavonmn.com

Published in the *Star-Post*, Wednesday July 10, 2024